
THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 

CONTRACT No. SCM 18 OF 23/24 
 

APPOINTMENT OF AN ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANT TO UNDERTAKE THE 
DETAILED FLOOD RISK AND VULNERABILITY ASSESSMENT OF MSUNDUZI 

MUNICIPALITY 
 

ERRATUM 
 

The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract that appeared in The Ilanga newspaper 
on 16 November 2023 refers. Tenderers are hereby requested to take note of the following 
amendments to the Tender Notice:  
 
Closing Date. Sealed tenders containing the original hand written priced tender document 
and a digital copy of the same on a CD/USB Flash Drive and endorsed on the envelope with 
the “CONTRACT No. SCM 18 OF 23/24” and “CONTRACT DESCRIPTION”, must be placed 
in the Tender Box located in the Foyer, Ground Floor, City Hall, 169 Chief Albert Luthuli Street 
(Commercial Road), Pietermaritzburg, not later than 12h00, on 25 January 2024, when they 
will be publicly opened. Only tenders placed in the Tender Box shall be accepted. 
 
Further information to the above may be obtained from Phiwe Mthalane or Vinesh Govender 

on  e-mail: phiwe.mthalane@msunduzi.gov.za.or vinesh.govender@msunduzi.gov.za  

 
MR LH MAPHOLOBA (MUNICIPAL MANAGER) 
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